
Question – Councillor Alasdair Ibbotson

To ask the Cabinet Member for Planning & Public Protection if he will publish, for 
each of the last 3 years, (a) the number of stop notices issued by the council in 
response to development without permission, (b) the number of temporary stop 
notices issued by the council, (c) the number of occasions where work requiring 
planning permission which has not be granted has continued after the submission of 
a retrospective planning application and prior to the determination of this application, 
and (d) the number of temporary stop notices issued in those cases.


